
Attachment A - Summary of consultation information sent to the Papakura Local Board - March 2018 

Project Description of Proposal Dates Response 
Relocation of 

GSR bus 
stop near 

Gatland Road 

The existing bus stop reduces the sight visibility of vehicles to the Gatland Rd intersection, increasing the likelihood of 
an accident at this intersection. This proposal seeks to relocate the bus stop 120m north towards Papakura removing 
the risk stated above and improve safety to road users. 

 
 

1/2/18 No 
objections 
received. 

 


